
 

 
MARYLAND COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL DISABILITIES 

  
 NOTICE OF HEARING CANCELLATION 

 IN THE MATTER OF JUDGE KEVIN M. WILSON 

 

 CJD 2023-042   

  
The Maryland Commission on Judicial Disabilities has cancelled the 

hearing to consider Charges brought against Judge Kevin M. Wilson on May 

20 and 21, 2024 due to the judge’s resignation, effective April 8, 2024.    

 

 For further information, contact the Government Relations and Public 

Affairs Division at 410-260-1488 or communications@mdcourts.gov.  


